
'Never settle for less than your best' 
Jesus said, ‘I am the light of the world. Whoever follows Me will not walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.’ John 8:12 

 

St. George’s Central CE Primary School and Nursery          St. George’s Central CE Nursery 
Darlington Street •  Tyldesley  •  M29 8DH            Lancaster Avenue •  Tyldesley  •  M29 8LN 
T 01942 883773              T 01942 889779 
E enquiries@admin.saintgeorgescentral.wigan.sch.uk          E snaughton@saintgeorgescentral.wigan.sch.uk 
www.saintgeorgescentral.wigan.sch.uk            www.saintgeorgescentral.wigan.sch.uk 

 
 

 
 Headteacher: Mr M Grogan 
 

St George’s Central CE Primary School and Nursery 
 
 
  
Tuesday 15th October 2019 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
This half-term your child will be bringing home their Home Learning Book. There is a challenge in the book and a message about 
bringing something into nursery during the first week back after half term. 
 
Please encourage your child to take care of this book and only draw and write in it to complete challenges sent by the nursery staff. 
 
You may also notice that any ‘WOW’ or ‘My child is a star’ sheets which you have completed will also be included in this book. This 
supports the evidence we are collating about your child’s development. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
S.Davies 
 
Mrs S Davies 
Early Years Leader and Nursery Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


